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	THE RETURNED & SERVICES LEAGUE OF AUSTRALIA
        (NEW SOUTH WALES BRANCH INCORPORATED)
                          ” The Price of Liberty is Eternal Vigilance”
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  Combined Services RSL sub­Branch



Postal Address: G. P.O. Box 4321 Sydney NSW 2001

Office: 2nd Floor. 5 – 7 Barrack Street Sydney NSW 2000
Email: Combined-ServicesSB@rslnsw.org.au 
Telephone: (02) 9287 6465
MAY 2023 NEWSLETTER
MAY GENERAL MEETING TO BE HELD ON THURSDAY 25TH MAY AT 11.00 AM ON LEVEL 2, 5-7 BARRACK STREET, SYDNEY

(Light luncheon and refreshments served afterwards)
Our guest speaker at the Meeting will be Michael Ducie, CEO of Legacy Club Services. Michael is a member of our sub-Branch and is also on the Joint Steering Committee looking at proposals for the redevelopment of our property.  
Michael will be presenting an overview of the role of Legacy and its support for veterans and their families.

Also, in the Meeting our Trustees will provide a review and update of the development proposals for our building as well as consideration of various options.

MOTION ON NOTICE FOR GENERAL MEETING THURSDAY 27th JULY 2023
“That Combined Services RSL sub-Branch recommends for approval the award for a Certificate of Appreciation to Florence Angela Valentine Flint to be issued by RSL NSW.” The Certificate of Appreciation is proposed for her services to the sub-Branch over the past 23 years. For a Certificate of Appreciation to be issued it requires a motion to be passed by a sub-Branch Meeting by notice given at least one month before the Meeting.
Also, at the July General Meeting, we will be having a speaker from the CYBER Crime Squad of the NSW Police to talk on the impacts of Cyber Crime and protecting our own computers and mobile phones. Details in the next Newsletter.
ABOUT LEGACY….  [image: image2.png]



LEGACY was established in 1923 when Post World War One returned Defence personnel established Clubs across Australia to look after the families of those who had not returned or died subsequently to ensure they were not financially or socially disadvantaged. The Focus has been ensuring that the children of those personnel had the same opportunities as their peers to reach their true potential. Legacy is a charity predicated on the fundamental belief that the community have a special obligation to the families of Defence personnel.
LEGACY has a strong association with the RSL movement.
The ANZAC REUNION on FRIDAY EVENING 21ST APRIL
This was very successful although smaller in numbers than in previous years.  Capably led by the Burwood RSL Pipes and Drums and our Parade Commander, Vice President Shane Burette, the commemoration was held at the Cenotaph.  Supper was provided afterwards in the Barracks Restaurant.
Amongst the visitors, we also welcomed Mrs. Helen Streeter (91 years and a member of Chatswood RSL sub-Branch) who joined the March. 
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On ANZAC DAY Barracks on Barrack was very busy. From 5.00 am a Bacon and Egg Roll Breakfast was served with Coffee and Tea. The Bistro continued to serve food throughout the day and the Restaurant was also fully booked out. 

Visiting Barracks on Barrack on ANZAC DAY I met Julieanne Horsman (City Tatts Management) who was very busy organising the multiple bookings. 
They were fully booked out in the Bistro, in the Ground Floor Lounge and in the First Floor Barracks Restaurant. 
Next year we may make additional room on Level 2 as well!
Ron Hack, PRESIDENT   Kimberly Metra, BUSINESS SUPPORT MANAGER     4 May 2023
